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July: 7/11 – Renee Lieder’s Birthday Party @ Audrey Oreskovich’s House 
           1926 So 30th LaCrosse 2:00 – 6:00pm  
7/11 – Ride & Dine: Ruthie & Jeff Schroeder – Event Masters 
           Leave Renee’s party @ 4pm  
7/14 – 7/17 – Black Hills Corvette Classics 
           Club Trip – Leave LaCrosse 7/14 in the AM 
           Tom Stibbe – Rally Master  
7/25 – Monthly Meeting @ Judy & Jim Rowley’s Home 
           1900 Nakomis Ave, LaCrosse 4pm Potluck Picnic 
           Water fun offered by Jim  
7/31 – Island Corvette Show@ Treasure Island Casino 
           Day Trip being planned  

August: 8/7 –8/8 – Corvettes of the North Car Show 
            Wisconsin Rapids  www.corvettesofthenorth.org  
8/13 – Ride & Dine Mary & Tom Stibbe Event Masters  
8/19 – 8/22 Road America LeMans Series 
            Elkhart Lake, WI  
8/22 – Summer AutoCross 
           Monthly Meeting @ Pat Smith’s Home 
            457 W. Franklin St, West Salem 
           To follow Race Event Potluck  

September: 9/19 – Applefest Parade 
9/17 – 9/19 Road America Vintage Festival 
            Elkhart Lake, WI  
9/25 – Ride & Dine: Susan & John Gesslein – Event Masters  
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A Word From The Pres 
June was a special month for Ruth and I. We spent a very enjoyable 3 days at Corvettes 
on the Isthmus at HoChunk, Oh, and it was our 24th wedding anniversary on June 28th.  

We met a lot of nice people and shared some beautiful rides through the countryside. The 
slots were good to Ruth, and we spent it all on matching jackets. We had a 200+ car 
caravan to Reedsburg the first night and to Wisconsin Dells the next night with closer to 
400 cars. What a site.  

We have a few pictures of our weekend. We hope you enjoy them. Many activities in 
July.  

See you then.  
Jeff  
 

June 2004 MONTHLY MEETING 
General Meeting: Sunday, June 27, 2004 at Shortys Bar & Grill. Meeting called to order 
by president, Jeff Schroeder, at 7:00. Eleven members present.  

Secretary’s Minutes: No minutes from May’s meeting.  

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer, Pat Smith, was absent. She forwarded report to Judy 
Mosley, who gave report. Report included results of spring autocross.  

Web Master’s Report: Web Master, John Gesslein was absent. No report.  

Governor’s Report: Governor, Tom Stibbe, was absent. Next autocross is Sunday, 
August, 22. See Governor’s Report.  



Activities Report: Joan Schreck reviewed list of upcoming events. Meet RCC members at 
Riverside on Friday, July 2, at 6:30. Next meeting is a potluck on Sunday, July 25, at the 
home of Jim and Judy Rowley. See Activities Report.  

New Business:  

1. Mike Foster led discussion on continuing autocrossing as a club fundraiser. 
Discussion was held on direction of club.  

2. Starting Sept, 2004, general meetings of RCC will be held at the American 
Legion in La Crescent on the 4th Sunday of each month.  

3. Ruth Schroeder suggested a car photo session. She will put together details.  

Joan Schreck motioned, Jim Rowley seconded for meeting to adjourn at 8:15.  

Respectfully submitted,  
Judy Mosley  
Secretary  
 

Governor’s Report - June 2004  
Tom Stibbe 608-788-2772 

I apologize for not being present at the recent club meeting held at “Shorty’s”. My excuse 
is that we were at the Bloomington Gold Corvette weekend in St. Charles, Illinois. 
Bloomington Gold is one event that I look forward to visiting every summer. 
Bloomington Gold is everything Corvette. The 400 vendors, the daily auction, the buy 
and sell lot, the “Special Collection” show, the Friday evening gathering downtown, the 
Saturday evening road tour, and Certification judging gives every Corvette owner a boost 
of enjoyment. I’ve been to this event at least 20 times, and still, I look forward to seeing 
next year’s show. The show was once held at dusty county fairgrounds in Bloomington, 
Illinois. In recent years, the show is held at a mature 18 hole golf course/dinner theatre 
resort. The thousands of Corvettes driven to the show are parked on the beautiful golf 
course fairways. For me, it is simply a great time to immerse myself into all the sites, 
sounds, smells, and celebrate 51 years of Corvette. For more information, go to 
www.bloomingtongold.com  

On August 22, 2004, our club will co-host the RIVER VALLEY CUP low speed, 5 
event, auto cross at the La Crosse Fairgrounds Speedway. The Chippewa Valley Corvette 
Club of Eau Claire joins us to offer this event. The schedule for the day remains the same 
as our Spring Auto Cross held in April. Please print a copy of the RIVER VALLEY CUP 
flyer located by a computer link elsewhere in this newsletter for all the details. As a 



member, you can take this opportunity to benefit the club and the hobby by offering to 
help with this event. Please contact Claude Mosley or one of the officers, and your help 
will be greatly appreciated. An enthusiast contributes and makes a difference.  

I know that many of you are getting a lot of Corvette seat time this summer. If you have 
not, there is still plenty of opportunity this summer to enjoy a Corvette event. Make sure 
you look over the calendar prepared by Joan Schreck. If something interests you, start 
making plans, and I hope to see you there or hear your stories when you return!  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of June, please check the Events 
Calendar page.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at rcc-boardmembers@rivercitycorvettes.com.  

John Gesslein  
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